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Dear Sir/ Madam

It is infuriating to think this debacle continues.

The noise levels within neighbourhoods will be appalling. It is increasingly talked about
mental health and rightly so, and yet this proposal will have profound effect on many
people's mental health.

Compensation cannot give peace and tranquillity.

This area has tremendous tourist potential as it has many attributes all these will be
tarnished by this cargo airport.

The national.nature reserve status, sssi and Ramsar status to the coastal will be profoundly
affected with detrimental implications to wading birds etc.

The area can create more jobs of higher value through tourism, sport other leisure activities
and support the development of fledgling green business if the emphasis and support were
channelled. WE DO NOT WANT OR NEED AN AIRPIRT HERE

Kevin Pressland
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